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MIC Seminar, Cape Town (South Africa) 
 

The South African leg of the competition seminars was held on 28 October in 

Somerset West, just outside Cape Town.  The seminar coincided with the 3rd 

Space Industry Seminar hosted by F’SATI, and also our annual CubeSat 

workshop.   

 

The turnout was impressive.  The seminar was attended by about 60 students, 

government officials, academics and representatives from industry.  Mr Craig 

Clarke from Clyde Space (Glasgow) and Mr Thomas Schirmann of EADS 

Astrium were also contributing to the discussion.   

 

The plan is to organise a break-away for students who wish to take part in the 

competition.  This break-away will take place on 2 and 3 December, with follow-

up sessions as required. 

 

 


